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Welcome 4th Grade Parents!
We are so excited about teaching your child this year! We have been busy making plans for a rewarding and fun-filled learning experience for your child.  It’s going to be an AMAZING year!

A few important items to note for the beginning of the year are as follows:

Physical Education, Art, and Music will be from 8:15-9:00. Please check the schedule posted in your child’s classroom for P.E. days so your child can dress appropriately. Please note footwear requirements in the Family & Student Handbook. 

Our grade level lunch times begin around 12:30 p.m. and last thirty minutes.  All fourth graders will be given a snack time in the morning. If your child chooses to bring in a snack, please be sure to send a healthy, nutritious one.  Feel free to join us for school lunch any day after August 19th.  
Transportation home from school is always a major concern, especially at the beginning of the year. Please make sure your child knows how they will be getting home from school each day. If your child is going home a different way than usual or your child is getting picked up early, please send a written Transportation Change note in that morning. All transportation changes must be approved in advance. Fulton County does not allow bus changes unless handled in advance through the transportation department.

Our Grade Level Classroom Rules are to follow directions, listen carefully, work quietly without disturbing others, respect one another and school property, and always work and play safely. Please discuss with your child the importance of helping to create a productive learning environment for all students. The Fulton County Discipline Book will be sent home with a page for you and your child to sign and return to school after you have reviewed and discussed it. 

We look forward to meeting with you further on our Open House Curriculum Night on Thursday, August 25th. At that time, we will be discussing our discipline plans, homework policies, classroom procedures, and the fourth grade curriculum.

Until then, thank you for entrusting us with your child each school day for the next nine months.  We can’t wait to get started!

Sincerely,

The Fourth Grade Teachers

